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Caitlin Jacobson  
Caitlin Jacobson, Ketchikan High School Librarian, was awarded the 2020 Linda K. Barrett Service Award 
for outstanding service to the school library profession by the Alaska Association of School Librarians.  
 
The AkASL recognition stated that:  "She has demonstrated outstanding service to the school library 
profession as a librarian in the Ketchikan School District and has provided significant services to both 
state and local activities with her years of service in AKASL. Caitlin served on the AkASL board for many 
years, most recently managing grants to support professional development opportunities for librarians 
across the state. She continues to volunteer with various board activities and is an invaluable resource to 
Alaska’s school librarians." 
 
 
Linda Lory-Allen 
Linda Lory-Allen, is a First Student bus driver who is retiring. First Student, and the district, are 
recognizing Linda for her "extreme dependability, excellent communication and exemplary customer 
service skills."   
 


